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7th December 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s)  
 

Swimming Sessions 3R, 3H, 4BK & 4T 
 
 

Sadly last week Alpamare informed us they will not be opening until April and are now closed. 
This is due to the restrictions around COVID. We had planned to take the children in 3R, 3H, 
4BK and 4T swimming after Christmas.  
 
I share your disappointment that we can’t begin these sessions. There may be the opportunity 
to have swimming lessons in April. I will let you know when we have further details.  
 
 
Kind regards  
 
 
 
Miss Gill  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


